
 

Our Ref: JP/JAS 

 

 

17th May 2024 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

  

We are writing to inform you of some small changes to our Classcharts behaviour categories.  

  

Our school values (Respect, Resilience and Pride) are fundamental to Wednesfield Academy and 

we believe these principles are an integral part of helping develop pupils into successful and 

confident individuals. Our aim is that pupils demonstrate respectful attitudes, show resilience in 

all aspects of their schooling and that they take pride in their work. 

  

Our intention is for pupils to understand that everything positive they do can be characterised 

within these values.  Therefore, we will have four broad areas of recognition for teachers to use 

on our Classcharts system which will be: 

 

• Respect 

• Resilience 

• Pride 

• Meaningful contribution. 

 

Please see the attached page which gives examples of pupils’ actions that would fall into these 

areas.  In addition to the above, Heads of House will have access to a small number of categories 

for positive behaviour requiring more significant and specific recognition.  

  

There will also be small alterations to the negative behaviour categories, by reducing the number 

of different categories. If you have any question about these changes, please contact 

Mrs Bingham (Deputy Headteacher) via postbox@wednesfieldacademy.co.uk or call the school on 

01902 558222. 

  

Yours faithfully 

 

 
Mr J Phillips 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

Remember to follow us on social media. 

Facebook: https://bit.ly/3pV9Fhm 

Twitter: https://bit.ly/43tYv0J 

Instagram: https://bit.ly/3OmrbEP 
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